Te Pihinga Hub Newsletter #1

Term 4 ~ Week1& 2 ~ 2019

Term 4 - Summer Term

Welcome back to school for Term 2. This is one of our summer terms.
A black ‘Rolleston Christian School’ hat is compulsory everyday. Please
sunscreen your children before they come to school - even on those
cloudy days. Children also need a water bottle.

LIGHTS this term

Our ‘Go for it phase is almost complete so the children will be moving into a time of reflection
for ‘How have things changed?” then we will doing some exciting learning with digital
technologies in order to share our learning and projects with all of you!

Keep an eye out for when you can come and celebrate with us!

Living Christianly
o In Term 4, we will be exploring Hope and Peace: By the
power of the Holy Spirit, our hearts and minds will be at
B‘.JI.TTHCFIEITUITOF peace when we put our hope in Jesus. Our context is
‘I’.gsp 0 S ‘Fruits of the Spirit” and our big concept is “We don’t
€, JOY, need to strive to be these things. We need to invite the

mh&%wg&me’ Holy Spirit into situations and let him work in us.’

FAUHFULNCSS, This week we will be exploring the parable of “The Vine’
GENTLENESS AND found in John 15. In Week 2 we will be learning about

S&LF-CONTROL our first Fruit of the Spirit - Love.

Be sure to learn the memory verse at home and have
discussions with your child about these.

Up-and-Coming Events

Week 1 Monday 14 Oct Student Teacher: Mr Nathan Down, starts today and is with us for 4
weeks. He will be teaching with Mrs Cleave.
Book Poster Competition: Your children will bring home a template for
a poster about their favourite book. Please help them to complete this
and bring it back by Friday.

Weekly Monday/Thursdays Meetings: Please be aware TP teachers have meetings on these days,
so please pick your children up promptly so we can get ready for these.

Ongoing Friday Te Pihinga Assembly at 2:30pm. We invite you to join us!




